
 
 

ISG-INTERNATIONAL 
 
8th June 2023 
  
 
To Parents of students from Grade 1 to 10 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
The summer vacation for students commences from the 14th of June 2023.  The last working day 
is on the 13th of June 2023.  I wish you all a very happy and relaxed summer vacation. 
 
The school office will function from 8.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. on all working days during the summer 
vacation. However, please note there will only be a skeletal staff in attendance. 
 
The school grounds will remain strictly out of bounds for children during the summer vacation. The 
school library will remain closed during the summer vacation for the annual maintenance. 
 
This summer, help our children learn some life skills by teaching them to make beds, helping in 
cleaning the house, sewing buttons, polishing or cleaning shoes, helping out in the kitchen, 
nurturing or creating a vegetable garden (even in empty yoghurt pots). The whole idea is to keep 
them engaged in meaningful activities and to reduce their screen time.  
 
I would like our children to read during this vacation. They can read books, comics, newspapers, 
magazines, but read they must.  
 
“Reading is essential for those who seek to rise above the ordinary” -Jim Rohn. 
 
For those who are travelling to India or to foreign lands, I wish you a safe journey and happy times 
with your family and friends. “Investment in travel is an investment in yourself.” 
 
Regular classes will resume on the 6th of August 2023 and we look forward to having our students 
back to school after a restful vacation. 
 
Wishing all of you quality time with your family/ families and friends, 
 
Best wishes 
 
Principal 

 


